
 

 

 
COVID-19 Update 

Date: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 

To: HHS physicians 

From: Dr. Michael Stacey, EVP, Academic and Chief Medical 
Executive  
Dr. Khalid Azzam, Physician-in-Chief 
Dr. Stephen Kelly, Surgeon-in-Chief  
  

Subject: Chief Medical Officer of Health order on ramping down 
non-urgent and non-emergent surgeries and procedures 

 

Hamilton Health Sciences (HHS) continues to respond to provincial direction to ramp down 

scheduled surgeries and non-emergent/non-urgent activities to preserve critical care and 

human resource capacity.   

These measures are in alignment with a new order issued by Ontario’s Chief Medical 

Officer of Health, Dr. David Williams, to all regulated health professionals in the province.  

The order outlines principles clinicians should follow in applying this guidance. Such 

process and principles are already in place across HHS. 

We encourage physicians and surgeons who may have questions on HHS actions and the 

CMOH order, to have discussions with their Chief or Head of Service. 

We thank you for your continued collaboration. 

 

Michael, Khalid and Stephen 

https://portal.sparrowapp.io/hhs/posts/ddf360cc-10a2-40cd-baf5-369df7674ee1
https://portal.sparrowapp.io/hhs/posts/50d79af2-a4cb-451f-b3e9-1993d0f2978f
https://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/directives/RHPA_professionals.pdf
https://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/directives/RHPA_professionals.pdf


 

 

 


